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May 13, 2009

Chee Ng
Fairleigh Dickinson University

Dear Professor Ng:

Congratulations! Your manuscript entitled:
Parallelism in binomial pricing and hedging of equity and currency options

has been selected for publication in:
Business Studies Journal (BSJ)

In order for your manuscript to be published, you must accomplish the following tasks:

1)

2)

3)

4)

Prepare the manuscript according to the publication guidelines found at www.whitneypress.com/
instructions.pdf. If you have questions about the formatting after you read those instructions, please
address them to info@alliedacademies.org. Please pay particular attention to the formatting of
formulae, tables, and illustrations. If you are unable to complete the formatting as instructed, the
publication company provides a fee based preparation. You may inquire about this alternative by
emailing info@alliedacademies.org, and attaching a copy of the manuscript for a price quote.

Be or become a current member of the appropriate Academy affiliate of Allied Academies. To
become a member, go to www.alliedacademies.org, log in and select Join an Academy from the
Member Services menu.. Membership is $75 per person per Academy and the article will not be
published until all authors are members.

Download and sign the Publication Agreement (aka permission to publish) form from
http://www.alliedacademies.org/Public/Publications/publication.pdf. Mail that form to Allied
Academies, PO Box 670, Candler, NC, 28715. Every author must sign this document before the
article can be published, but each author can complete a separate form.

Email the completed manuscript as an attachment to articles@whitneypress.com. Include the home
mailing addresses of all authors in the body of the email. We do not mail journals to university
addresses, so be sure to give us the appropriate home addresses. Articles are scheduled for
publication in the order in which they are received by Whitney Press, so the sooner you accomplish
the foregoing tasks, the sooner your manuscript will be scheduled. It can take up to a year from the
time the paper is received to publish.

If you have any questions, please email us at info@alliedacademies.org. We look forward to receiving your
materials and we congratulate you on your work!

Sincerely,
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JoAnn C. Carland, PhD

President
PO Box 2689 Voice: 828-293-9151
145 Travis Road Fax: 828-293-9407
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